
 
SAN ELIZARIO HEAD START 

13705 Socorro Rd.  
915.791.4866 |Fax: 915.851.0239 

 Attendance 

It is very important that your child at-

tends school on a daily basis. Please 

call Ms. Flores to report that your 

child is going to be    

absent ahead of time.          

Front Desk                       

(915) 791-4866 

ATTENDANCE 

03/01:   Dr Seuss Dress-up Day 

03/04-03/15:Spring Intersession 

03/18:   Return to School 

03/26: Monthly Parent Meet-
ing 

03/27:  Spring Celebration  

03/28 : Early Release Room 1,2 

             Room 3Pm –No school 

03/29-4/1: No School, Classes 
resume Tuesday, 4/2 

Our Monthly Parent Meeting will 

be conducted                                

 Tuesday , March 26th @ 1:00 

PM  Via Zoom. 

MONTHLY PARENT MEETING 

 We are now taking new enrollments for 
next school year 2024-2025. 

Children from 18 months—4 years old 
may qualify. 

Call now to schedule your appointment 
at   915-791-4866. 

Returning students 

Ms. Murillo & Ms.  Sierra will be           
contacting parents to update infor-
mation for the following 2024-2025 

Enrollments for School Year 

2024-2025 

Important Information: 

If there is a change in address, residence, or phone 

number please make sure that you are updating at the 

office. According to TDPRS, Licensing and Head Start Policy your 

children’s immunizations and exams must be kept up to date for 

your child to continue attending school. Please send shot record 

and/or exams to the office. 

 

Dress up as your 
favorite Dr. Seuss 

character  

March 1st, 2024! 

 

Head Start 

Liam C. Rm_01FD 

Yatzil B. Rm_01FD 

Early Head Start  

Josiah H. Rm_04FD 

Iliana M. Rm_04FD 

MARCH 04– MARCH 15, 2024 

Classes resume Monday, March 18  

Dr. Seuss Dress-up Day  

 Celebration  

March 27th, 2024 

March 28th, 2024 

Room 1FD & 2FD: 

Early release at 

11:30am 

Room 3AM, 4FD:  

Regular Schedule 

Room 3PM: 

No classes 

Early Release 

March 29th, 2024 

& 

April 1st, 2024 
Classes resume  
April 2nd, 2024 

No School 

We want to thank all the 

families for participating 

in our Valentine’s Candy 

Grams sale. Thank you for 

all your hard work.  


